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Mission Statement 

The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music 

program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

 

Director Report 

 Mr. Jones 
• On March 24, 2015 there will be a combined concert with Temple University 

Wind Ensemble. We will need parent volunteers and we would like to provide a pot luck 

type dinner for both bands. 

• Auditions will be held for jazz band. There will be 2 groups this year. Whoever 

does not make the first group will be able to perform with the second group. Both 

groups will go to events. 

• We are the honor band in this years West Chester Christmas Parade since we won 

last year. There is a side contest of a video as to why our band is awesome.  We will 

submit a video if some band members are interested in doing it. 

• Next Friday night is Senior night. 

• There is no competition on October 25, 2014 

 

 Mrs. McGranahan 
• Montgomery County Honors String Orchestra will be held on November 21, 2014 

@ PV High School. Concert is at 7pm. 

• We have 150 fourth graders this year. Looking in to asking the district for 2 more 

string instructors. 

• We will be traveling on March 5, 2015 to a Philadelphia Orchestra rehearsal. 

  

Officers Report: 
 President..No report this meeting 

 

 Secretary..Minutes are now on Web Site and approved 

 

 Treasurer..Report was read and approved 

 

http://www.springfordmusic.org/


 Asst. Treasurer.. SPA accounts are updated. Contact Joe Faraci with any questions. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 Concessions 

• Doing well at this time. Nothing to report. 

 

 Ways and Means 
• Joe Corbi pizza profit was $4,200.00 

• Elevation Burger profit was $154.97 

• Sees Candy is currently active 

• Applebee's pancake breakfast will be November 22, 2014 

• Ruby Tuesday will be December 7, 8 and 9
th
. 

• Pasta sale information will be coming home soon. Will be in time for Christmas 

delivery. 

• Fashion show got bumped out of the high school due to a conflict with another 

event at the high school. It will now be held at the 9
th
 grade Gym on February 21, 2015 

• A flower sale will be done for the Holiday concerts. 

• Vendor Bingo will be held on March 20, 2015 @ Friendship Fire Co. on Green St. 

in Royersford. 

• A rep from Limerick Bowl will be at the next fundraising meeting to discuss what 

they can offer us for fundraising. 

 

 Vehicles...Everything is good. Mark fixed the flatbed. 

 

Old Business 
 Home Show...All went well 

 

 Rain Coats...Are at the dry cleaners 

 

New Business...No new business at this time. 

 
The next meeting will take place November 11

th
 ,2014 at 7:30pm in the High School 

music room. 

 


